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PRAISES
and

REQUESTS

• Praise the Lord for the recent 
baptism. 

• Praise the Lord for His safety 
during this time of COVID-19. 

• Pray that as we continue to 
reach out into the community 
with the Gospel that we would 
see souls saved.  

• P r a y t h a t s e v e r a l n e w 
attendees to the church would 
place their faith in Christ. 

• Pray for Paul who is fighting 
cancer. 

• Pray that we would be able to 
resume some of the outreach 
ministries of the church soon. 

• Pray for the people of several 
cities that recently received a 
Gospel tract in person or in 
their mailbox that they would 
be sensitive to the work of 
God. 

New Potential Law on Separation of Church and State 
 Last month the National Assembly in France passed a law that could potentially cause major 
problems for pastors, missionaries and churches in France. Just to name one problem with this law, 
within the its text, a police force would be established to confirm that places of worship would be in 
agreement with the principles of the republic. This would restrict the preaching of the Word of God 
concerning certain values that are being accepted in society that are completely against the truths of 
the Bible. Please pray that as the Senate takes up this law that they would strike down these aspects 
of the law that would not honour God. 

 March - April 2021
 T h e L o r d i s 
GOOD! It is wonderful 
to serve the Lord. As 
w e s e r v e H i m i n 
France, life is not 
always easy, but when 
we see fruit for His 
glory, it is a great 
blessing. The last several months have been an attempt to 
maintain the activities and the outreaches of the church as 
much as possible. The French government placed new 
requirements on the church, but allowed churches to continue 
their services. Pray that the Lord would give strength as I 
preach 3 services between Saturday and Sunday along with the 
other activities of the church (prayer meeting, Bible studies, 
discipleship, soul winning, etc.) It is more work, but it is great 
to see the people growing.  
 One great blessing that we had in the church was the 
baptism of Louis-Charles. We have been trying for almost a year 

to baptise him, but because of the 
different lockdowns, his baptism 
was rescheduled three times. Pray 
that the Lord would protect him as 
he leaves for the military this 
month. 


